
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday 11th May 2020 
 
Dear children,  
 
As you may have heard last night the Prime Minister has begun to talk about 
returning to school, initially this will be for some year groups only and won’t be until 
June at the earliest.  
 
I am sure some of you are excited about coming back to school, seeing your friends 
and teachers and learning new things again. Some of you may be worried about 
returning to school and how it may be different. At the moment there are lots of 
conversations between adults about how to make sure when we return to school we 
can keep you happy, safe and learning. When I know more I will let you and your 
adults at home know too.  
 
Until then please keep sharing things with us on Class Dojo or via email. 
 

Year Group Teacher email Day to email 

Fledglings briggs@eastry.kent.sch.uk Monday 

Year 1 cthomas@eastry.kent.sch.uk Wednesday 

Year 2 kfoley@eastry.kent.sch.uk  Friday 

Year 3 gharvey@eastry.kent.sch.uk  

lgleave@eastry.kent.sch.uk 

Friday 

Year 4 mleishman@eastry.kent.sch.uk Tuesday 

Year 5 tinglis@eastry.kent.sch.uk Friday 

Year 6 cwilliams@eastry.kent.sch.uk  Thursday 

 

You have all been fantastic in your response before the school was shut, helping 
keep everyone safe and again during school closures. I know that as we start 
planning for when you return to school you will help us with the same positive 
attitude.  

Take care, 

 

Love Mrs. Moss  
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